
Pray for More Laborers 

      We have had a busy month but a blessed one.  

 

      Opportunities to Witness 

We got to be a part of a mission conference in Florida. On one of the nights, we spoke 

to the children's class about Honduras and how Jesus has called us to be fishers of 

men, sharing the gospel with people around us and to the world. After the lesson, 

Amber had a conversation with a boy named Jackson, who had been invited by a 

friend that day, and he heard for the first time that being made right with God is not 

about works. The next night of the conference, Jackson came back and prayed to 

receive Christ as his Savior. Pray that Jackson would continue to grow in his new 

walk with God.  

 

We were with a church in North Carolina recently. Every Wednesday, before the 

service, they go out soul winning. We are always glad to take part in a church’s 

outreach when we are there. I had the opportunity to invite some people to church, 

and had a conversation with Amanda about the gospel. Pray that she and many 

others would receive Jesus as the only way to everlasting life. Pray also for those around the world who have yet to hear the 

plan of salvation.  
         

We also got to be part of Vision Baptist Missions' missions camp at Sand Mountain Bible Camp in Trenton, Georgia. The main goal 

of the camp is to encourage young people to make a commitment to serve God wherever and however he might lead them. Many 

made that commitment by the end of camp. Please pray that more people would surrender to God's leading to other countries 

around the world who need to hear what God has done for them.  
 

The Big Goal 
While we do enjoy our time on deputation immensely, we are ultimately looking forward to fulfilling our calling to serve God in 

Honduras. The other day, I took some time to look at different house for rent in Honduras just to get a better idea of our options, and 

just seeing the neighborhoods full of people there makes me excited. My plan for my first month in Honduras will be to get my family 

situated in our new home and hopefully find the best place to start our first church plant. As you may know, we believe God would 

have us work on the western side of Tegucigalpa, Honduras where there is so much work still to be done. Please pray that we could 

quickly raise the support we need to get to Honduras and tell people about what Jesus has done for them. Thank you for your 

passion for missions, your prayers for us, and your love for Jesus.  

Serving Christ,  

  
 

 

 
 

We encourage you to follow us on Facebook at Project Win Honduras 
https://www.facebook.com/ProjectWinHonduras 
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